


reduced. As a result, this may limit the wider benefits the plan could deliver for local businesses, 

supply chains and communities. 

This is an important moment for regional investment. NWG's plans are already stimulating economic 

activity across a range of sectors, supporting skilled jobs and strengthening local networks. The fact 

that 60p in every pound spent remains within the region highlights the scale of opportunity for the 

North East. 

Our support for this submission reflects the long-term value this programme can bring to the 

regional economy. It offers a platform for business growth, further investment and sustained 

economic development. 

This aligns with our mission to create a stronger, fairer North East economy. 

This letter is submitted on a confidential basis and is not intended for wider circulation. 

Yours sincerely, 

John McCabe 

Chief Executive Officer 

North East Chamber of Commerce 
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